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Subject: New Video Short: Safety-Related Electronic Clinical Quality Measures 

National Patient Safety Awareness Week is March 10-16, 2024. As part of continuing education and 
outreach for electronic clinical quality measure (eCQM) standards,  the Electronic Clinical Quality 
Improvement (eCQI) Resource Center and the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) have 
developed a video short on Safety-Related eCQMs. The intent of this video is to highlight the importance of 
reducing preventable health care harms and help clinicians, eCQM implementers, and others learn about 
current measures in use by CMS programs and in consideration by CMS for adoption.  

Tell us what you think! Join the eCQI Resource Center User Group. Send any suggestions for improvement, 
news, events, and content for posting to ecqi-resource-center@hhs.gov. 

Please do not respond directly to this email.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uvYAtPSxMF4
https://ecqi.healthit.gov/ecqi-resource-center-user-group
mailto:ecqi-resource-center@hhs.gov



